
P . O .  B o x  5 7 0 ,  M u s k e g o  W I  5 3 1 5 0 - 0 5 7 0      2 6 2 - 7 2 4 - 2 3 8 0      w w w . l k s . o r g

Spring 2024

Dear Preceptor, 

I trust this message finds you well.

In your role as a Residency Program Director or Preceptor for Advanced/Introductory Pharmacy Practice
Experiences, you undoubtedly recognize the paramount importance of fostering the growth and professional
development of your residents and students. It is with this understanding that I reach out to you regarding the
upcoming Lambda Kappa Sigma Convention, scheduled for July 24-27th, 2024, in Brookfield, WI.

As guardians of the future of pharmacy, it is crucial that we provide our residents and students with every
opportunity to expand their horizons and cultivate the skills necessary for success in their careers. Attending our
convention is not merely a chance for them to enjoy themselves; it is a strategic investment in their growth as
leaders and healthcare professionals.

Throughout the convention, attendees will be immersed in a rich tapestry of programming designed to enhance
their leadership abilities, foster personal development, keep them abreast of the latest therapeutic updates, and
engage with critical global health issues. The experiences gained and connections forged at this event will
undoubtedly set them on a trajectory towards future success.

I implore you to seriously consider their requests to attend this transformative event. Moreover, I encourage you to
view their participation as an investment in the future of your program, as the insights and knowledge they acquire
will undoubtedly enrich the learning environment for all.

Upon their return, I suggest that these members provide updates to your staff, sharing the valuable takeaways and
learnings gleaned from the convention. Such insights not only benefit the attendees but also serve to elevate the
collective knowledge and expertise of your entire team.

Should you have any inquiries or require further information about Lambda Kappa Sigma, our annual Convention,
or our organization's mission and values, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly at
grandpresident@lks.org or contact our Headquarters at lkshq@lks.org. We stand ready to provide you with
comprehensive insights into how our organization can support the growth and development of your residents and
students.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I eagerly anticipate the opportunity to collaborate with you in
nurturing the next generation of pharmacy leaders.

Sincerely, 

Lu Shawna Lawson, PharmD, MPA
Grand President
Lambda Kappa Sigma


